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Patras, October 10th 2018 

To:  Whom it may concern 

Re:  Mr. Fotis Dionisopoulos  

 

My name is Christos Theoharatos, and I am the Chief Science Officer at IRIDA Labs S.A., responsible 

for research, development and new computer vision technologies. 

It is with great pleasure that I write this recommendation letter in support of Mr. Fotis 

Dionisopoulos. I have known Fotis for more than 3 months, through our collaboration at IRIDA Labs 

S.A. as an Ιntern. Fotis was selected in our internship program due to his good knowledge in the 

fields of Software Engineering, Machine Learning and Computer Vision, as well as his background 

work at the University of Patras in related topics. 

During our collaboration he worked with great commitment to the project assigned to him, dealing 

with the implementation of a 3D reconstruction algorithm using structural light approach. His work 

environment was Linux and included Matlab coding for initial prototype implementation and C++ 

programming for code optimization in order to develop the software for real-time application on a 

stereo vision system comprised by two industrial optical cameras and a pattern projector, targeting 

to 3D modeling of metallic parts for the 3D Printing Industry. Fotis completed the project with 

absolute success, having the ability to meet deadlines without compromising with the quality of 

work. Moreover, he has proven himself as an excellent team member, keeping very good 

relationship with the other engineers, and was highly respected both as a person and as scientist 

and professional by the management team. Overall, he did a very good job through his good 

programming skills, but also through his ability to understand mathematical problems and conquer 

new knowledge. Needless to say that he is fully capable in handling Internet technology and, beyond 

his adequate skills and theoretical background on related studies, his English language is very good. 

Mr. Dionisopoulos is definitely a hard worker and succeeds in carrying out all necessary aspects of 

assigned projects. He also tries to enrich his background with advanced topics in Computer Vision, 

Machine Learning and related techniques.  

Mr. Dionisopoulos has expressed his willingness to pursuit an engineering career. Through our 

cooperation, I have concluded that he is a person of very good character and polite. I firmly believe 

that his skills and productive ideas will surely contribute to a junior software development engineer 

in highly competitive technology companies. 

Thus, without any reservations, I fully recommend him, and I am certain that he will succeed. You 

are encouraged to ask me any assistance in giving more information about Fotis. Please feel free to 

contact me. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Dr. Christos Theoharatos, 

Director of R&D, IRIDA Labs S.A. 
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